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COVID-19 ANTIGEN TEST KIT OPT-OUT FORM 

 

As students and staff return to campus from spring break, the California Department of Public Health (CDPH) is 

building upon existing efforts to keeping schools safe. CDPH has provided school districts with a second allotment 

of one-time at-home COVID-19 antigen test kits to test for the presence of the COVID-19 virus. 

While health officials highly recommend that students test to mitigate an outbreak of COVID-19 among students 

and staff and keep everyone in the classroom for in-person instruction, there is no associated state-wide 

requirement to test.  

Acceptance of a free, one-time COVID-19 antigen test kit is optional, and parents/guardians may select not to 

receive a test kit for their student(s). If you would like to decline receiving an At-Home COVID-19 antigen test kit 

provided to the Chino Valley Unified School District (CVUSD) by the CDPH, please complete the form below and 

return the completed document to your student’s school front office before the school’s distribution date.  

For COVID-19 updates, please visit the CVUSD district website: https://www.chino.k12.ca.us/Page/26942. 

 

 

 

 

 

Student Name (Print)_________________________________________________________________________ 

 

School Site___________________________________________________________ Grade _________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Name (Print)__________________________________________________________________ 

 

Parent/Guardian Signature _______________________________________________ Date_________________ 
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